
Despite the brutal 2021 COVID-19 Delta surge, our team is now more 
experienced in COVID mitigation protocols, and the Magdi Yacoub 
Aswan Heart Centre (AHC) showed an incredible recovery in perfor-
mance in 2021, even exceeding the prepandemic 2019 averages. More 
than 4,000 procedures were performed, and over 40,000 patients were 
seen in our outpatient department.

Watch the video presentation

We are pleased to announce that the construction of the new Magdi 
Yacoub Global Heart Centre-Cairo (MYGHC) is going according to the 
projected timeline. Simultaneous to construction of the site, many other 
preparatory tasks are on the way, such as recruiting and training of ad-
ditional workforce to the accommodate for the expansion, exploring the 
different modern technology driven automation hospital management 
systems.

Located in the modern city of 6th of October, MYGHC is expected to 
open doors in 2023 and will provide world-class heartcare 
free-of-charge to the most vulnerable, particularly children, across 
Egypt, the broader Middle East, and Africa learn more. It will be the Af-
rican hub for innovation and training in cardiovascular medicine. Learn 
more...

Watch the video
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deductible. MYGHF is the global arm of the Magdi Yacoub Aswan Heart Centre (AHC) and the new Magdi Yacoub Global Heart Centre - Cairo.
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MYGHF on Facebook: https://fb.me/e/46mVGoGgS

MYGHF on YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoJu9NIj_FRG8RLhW5YCAQ

Please do not forget to “Like” our Facebook page and subscribe to our YouTube 
channel!

The Magdi Yacoub Global Heart Foundation 
(MYGHF) hopes this message finds you and 
your family in the best of health. No words can 
describe our gratitude for your unwavering and 
generous support and for making 2021 a very 
successful year. 

Your confidence and trust kept us going and 
we are hopeful that 2022 will be a better year 
for all. To keep you up to date on our progress 
and activity, take this opportunity to provide 
you with some updates. 

The Aswan Heart Center has a hands-on approach to keep up with the 
ongoing progress with the new Magdi Yacoub Global Heart Center 
Cairo.

As the team prepares for the expansion the team puts on the hard hats 
and conduct onsite visits. Dr Magdy Ishak CEO, Dr Mohamed Zakaria 
hospital director, Dr Ahmed Afifi head of heart surgery, Dr Ahmed El-
Guindy head of cardiology, Dr Yasmine Aguib head of research, Nurse 
Mahmoud AbdelHaiy head nurse, Eng Ahmed Nabil head biomedical 
enigineer and Ms Reem Gad Elrab head of marketing.  

The Aswan Heart Center team visit the site of the 
new Magdi Yacoub Global Heart Centre Cairo

The new Magdi Yacoub Global Heart Centre Cairo 
(MYGHC) Is On Schedule 

Naming Opportunities are to honor our 
generous donors for their support of our 
mission. Making a naming gift in your 
name, or that of a loved one, is an op-
portunity to leave your mark as a promi-
nent stakeholder in one of the most 
unique philanthropic projects in the 
world, the new hyper-modern

MYGHC-Cairo. We are happy and proud 
that all the naming opportunities offered 
in 2020 were fast taken by our support-
ers. 

The Neonatal ICU has been taken by Dr. 
Amr Awadala of Palo Alto for $2,000,000USD.All 34 single patient 
rooms were taken, with some supporters sponsoring more than one 
room, but many other patient rooms remain available for naming op-
portunities at this time. 

Encouraged by this overwhelming support we will be presenting more 
naming opportunities for 2022.

Download the brochure
Watch the video 

Naming Opportunities

In November 2021, thanks to the efforts of Mr Sayed Hassan and our 
Boston ambassadors Mr Mina Botros, Dr Alaa Ahmed and Mr George 
Gergis, Prof Yacoub attended the first in-person fundraising event since 
COVID at the Boston Hilton Back Bay Hotel. It was an opportunity to 
connect with our supporters and welcome new ones to our growing 
family. Continue reading...

Watch the video

Resuming the long awaited in-person visits

In February of 2022, Prof Yacoub pre-
sented the Egyptian Genome project at 
the Dubai World Expo. The project is 
spearheaded by the Aswan Heart 
Centre in collaboration with many cen-
ters across Egypt. Prof Yacoub dis-
cussed the unifying approach of the 
project and international collaboration. 

Egyptian Genome Project at the Dubai World Expo

The US Cardiovascular Perfusion Ac-
creditation Committee approved the 
Aswan Heart Center as a Clinical Site 
for training and education affiliated to 
SUNY Upstate Medical University. AHC 
head of perfusion Dr Mohamed Abdalla 
visited SUNY in November of 2021 for 
the in-person, hands-on tests as part of 
the accreditation process. We wish to 
thank Dr Hani Aiash, Assistant Dean of 
Research and Assistant Professor, De-
partment of Cardiovascular Perfusion 
and College of Medicine for his support 
in making this happen.

The Aswan Heart Center – SUNY Affiliation

Starting today, your gift to help children 
in medical need is going TWICE as far! 
Any donation you make to the Magdi 
Yacoub Global Heart Foundation is 
being DOUBLED by a matching dona-
tion from a generous donor who will be 
matching ALL donation gifts we receive 
until Sunday, May 15 2022! Imagine the 
effect of your giving, doubled:

 Your gift that would have helped provide a life-saving surgical proce-
dure for a child in need can now provide the same for TWO children! 

 Your gift that would have covered the heart treatment intervention 
that allowed a child to live their life with unrestricted potential can now 
do the same for TWO children!

 Your gift that would have paid for a cardiac screening for one child 
will now pay for screenings for TWO! 

We invite you to give generously today to immediately DOUBLE the 
impact of your gift where it is needed most—helping to save even more 
lives. Please give today to take advantage of this opportunity!

Your generous donations will now be matched!


